
Public Hearing  June 24, 2014 

At 7:00 p.m. Supervisor Carges called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 
18 State Street, Brockport, New York on Tuesday, June 24, 2014.  The purpose of the public 
hearing was to hear all persons interested in the renewal of the cable television franchise agreement 
by and between the Town of Sweden and Time Warner Cable. 
  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor Robert Carges, Councilperson Robert 
Muesebeck, Councilperson Rebecca Donohue and Councilperson Donald Roberts.  Councilperson 
Danielle Windus-Cook was absent.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, 
Superintendent of Highways Brian Ingraham, Town Attorney Jim Bell and Town Clerk Karen 
Sweeting. 

 
Visitors present were John Passafiume and Mark Porter from the Brockport Eagles, Katrina 

Sherwood, Scott Wilson, Kristy Sherman, Becca Markel, Steven Hall, Eric Toepper, Tracy Robb 
and Kristina Gabalski from the Suburban News.  

 
Supervisor Carges asked if anyone was present for the public hearing.  No one spoke.  Mr. 

Carges stated the hearing would be open for comment for ten minutes.   
 

 No comments.  
   

 
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 


